
The call for workshops at the first meeting of the Arab IGF (Kuwait, 9-11 October 2012) is now
published at:

http://igfarab.org/index.php/latest-news/item/84-organize-a-workshop-within-the-activities-of-the-
first-meeting-of-the-forum

Please spread the word within your communities. You are
encouraged to put forward workshop proposals using the template
published within the "call for workshops" document, and send it to workshops@igfarab.org by
31 August 2012.

Proposals will be reviewed by a dedicated working group within the Arab Multistakeholder
Advisory Group (AMAG) according to the criteria described in the published document.

The Arab IGF Secretariat
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